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Dear Burnaby Mayor and Council,
 
Re: 5292 and 5318 Kingsway. Burnaby (RZ #21-16)
 
As a current young Burnaby resident at the Amazing Brentwood who values affordable housing
options and a goal of growing my own family, I am writing to support the Rezoning Application
RZ#21-16 (5292 and 5318 Kingsway). I believe that the proposed development will help:
 

·        Create a liveable and thriving community
·        Provide essential support to local businesses

·        Bring affordable housing and various types of units for 1st time home buyers and
growing families

 
I hope that we can vote in favour of approving this development proposal (RZ #21-16).
 
Sincerely,
 
Kelly Chan
1955 Alpha Way, Burnaby, BC  V5C0K6
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